
Sidemens Report for APCM – October 2020 
 
I would like to thank all the current Sidesmen for the valuable support they give to the smooth 
running of our church services.  
 
After the Coronavirus COVID-19 lockdown period, the duties of the Sidesmen have changed as 
the lockdown regulations have eased.  
 
Unfortunately, as the majority of the Sidesmen are considered to be in the COVID-19 vulnerable 
or extremely vulnerable categories, the number of available Sidesmen, compared with 2019, is 
significantly reduced. 
 
List of Sidesmen 
 
I propose to the meeting that we accept the following 11 members of the congregation to be 
Sidesmen for the remainder of 2020 and the beginning of 2021: 
 

Mr Leon Ajao 
Mrs Roz Barron 
Mr David Dean 
Mrs Rosie Dean 

Mrs Fiona Earle 
Miss Edwina Nailer 
Mrs Janet Oldham 
Mrs Dorothy Toyn 

Mr James Toyn 
Mr Richard Toyn 
Mrs Valery Tranter 

 
I would also like to thank those members of the congregation, even though you are not on the 
List of Sidesmen, but give assistance in times of need, for the support you give.  
 
 
Richard Toyn 
Co-ordinator of Sidemen 
 
 


